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Meeting Minutes for 6 December 2023 
 
A meeting of the Tarbolton Community Council was held at the Tarbolton Community 
Campus at 7pm on 6 December 2023. 
 
Persons Present 
 
Robbie Mann Chairman Tarbolton Community Council 
Cathy Thompson Vice Chair Tarbolton Community Council 
Caroline Borland Secretary Tarbolton Community Council 
Janet Thornton Member Tarbolton Community Council 
Mary Haughey Member Tarbolton Community Council 
Pauline Sykes Member Tarbolton Community Council 
John Alexander  Member of Public 

 
Apologies 
 
Josie McMurdo Member  
Jean McColm Treasurer Tarbolton Community Council 
Billy McColm Planning & Licencing Tarbolton Community Council 
Matthew McColm Communications & Events Tarbolton Community Council 

 
Approval of Minutes 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were proposed by Caroline Borland and seconded by 
Janet Thornton. 
 
Treasurers Report 
 
A donation was received from Keystore towards the cost of the Christmas Tree. 
 
Planning & Licencing Report 
 
No report   
 
Communications Report 
 
There was no updates to the Communications Report. 
 
Elected Members report 
 
No elected members in attendance 
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Police Scotland Report 
 
No report from Police Scotland  
 
Gala Day 2024 
 
Meeting to take place in January 2024 to take this forward. 
 
Any Other Competent Business 
 
Litter Bins – still not changed over.  To be chased up. 
 
Christmas 2023  - Chair highlighted the resounding success of the Christmas Switch on.  Plan 
to expand on it next year and look at different options for this and plan well ahead.  Chair 
thanked all members especially Matthew McColm for their help with the Christmas event. 
 
Tarbolton Landfill – Chairman advised that SEPA have appointed a new representative and a 
decision has been made to appoint another consultant to look at the issues at the Landfill with 
another survey to be carried out. 
 
Chair thanked all members for their contribution this year. 
 
Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourned by Chair Robbie Mann.  The next meeting will be at 7pm on 7th 
February at the Tarbolton Community Campus.  
 


